CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION #1
SPECIAL MEETING
THURSDAY, JULY 30, 2015

The special monthly meeting of the City Civil Service Commission was held on
Thursday, July 30, 2015 at 1340 Poydras Street, Suite 964. Personnel Director,
Ms. Lisa Hudson, convened the meeting at 9:40 a.m. and called the roll. Present
were Commission Chairperson, Michelle D. Craig, and Commissioners Tania
Tetlow, Ronald P. McClain, representing a quorum. Commissioner Cordelia D.
Tullous joined the meeting at 9:44 a.m. Commissioner Joseph S. Clark was absent.

The only item on the agenda was an Executive Session to discuss personnel
matters pursuant to Louisiana Revised Statute 42:17 - specifically, to interview
candidates for the Commission’s Executive Council to assess the professional
compctency and character of those persons. At 9:41 a.m., Commissioner Tetlow
moved to go into Executive Session. This motion was seconded by Commissioner
McClain and approved unanimously. The candidates interviewed during
Executive Session were Gilbert Buras, Jay Ginsberg, Brendan Greene, and Bryce
Murray. The Commission came out of Executive Session at 1:51 p.m. At this
time, Chairperson Craig noted that additional interviews would be conducted at a
later date. Commissioner McClain made a motion to adjourn. This motion was
seconded by Commissioner Tetlow and approved unanimously.
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